
WE ARE HERE TO SUPPORT YOU.
THRIVE offers a bereavement visit to all Stark County parents grieving the death of an infant. If interested, we can 
help you find free, confidential services to support you and your family during this difficult time.

YOU AND YOUR CHILD’S 
STORY MATTERS.
We know that too many babies have died in our community. By listening to 
families like yours, we can learn how to prevent more of these tragic losses. 
Sharing your story can help you and others. 

Contact us if you have questions or if you’d like to setup a visit at 330-489-3231 
or ldickens@cantonhealth.org. 
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